
From: Andy Loyd [mailto:aloyd@loydselectric.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 9:12 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: APC&EC Public Hearing June 17, 2014 

 

This message is regarding the public hearing set in Harrison on June 17th to prohibit the ADEQ from 

issuing Regulation 5 permits for Confined Animal Operations, and Regulation 6 permits for Concentrated 

Animal Feeding Operations, for facilities in the Buffalo National River Watershed with either 750 or 

more swine weighing 55 pounds or more, or 3,000 or more swine weighing less than 55 pounds. As a 

business owner in Harrison, as organizer of Arkansas Stream Team #932, and as a concerned citizen I 

would like it to be known that I support these regulations currently being discussed. It is my belief that 

these efforts would help to slow the degradation of the Buffalo National River Watershed and the 

Ozarks.  

 

 

Andy Loyd 

Loyd’s Electric Supply, Inc. 

838 Stonetree Drive 

Branson MO 65616 

P. 417.334.2171 

f.  417.334.6635 

 


